

Parent Bulletin 05/09/25



Welcome Message

Welcome to the new school year! We are delighted to welcome back our retuning pupils as well as our wonderful new Year 7 cohort. We hope that everyone has had a brilliant first week back at school and are looking forward to the year ahead.



<u>Arbor</u>

We are now using Arbor as our system of communication. Unfortunately, as we roll out this new system, we have encountered some technical issues this week. We appreciate your patience whilst this is investigated and urge you to email or call the school office directly if you have any concerns.

School office number: 0161 338 2120

School office email address: schooloffice@allsaintscatholiccollege.com

Updates to the school site

Our site team have been working incredibly hard over the summer to get the school ready for the new school year. As part of these improvements to our building, we have invested in some wall art which is now displayed around the school. Pupils have been enjoying their new colourful corridors and improvements to the canteen!















School Council

Our first School Council meeting is taking place next Wednesday during form time. We are very excited to work with our new pupil leaders and to hear their fantastic ideas!







Open Evening

On Monday the 22nd of September, we will be hosting our annual Open Evening where prospective pupils visit the school. As a result, school will close at 1pm on this day.

Pupils will have an extended break time where they will be able to purchase a wider variety of food before they leave the site.

The normal school bus (841) will be arriving at 1pm to accommodate this early finish.

Please ensure that your child is able to get home on this day at this time. We appreciate your support.



School Production

Our major school production this year is Annie! Mrs Millington is preparing for audition week which will run from Monday 15th to Friday 19th September. Auditions will take place in room 15. Please speak to Mrs Millington if you are interested in auditioning and would like some more information.





<u>Attendance</u>

Ensuring that your child attends school each day is essential to their progress and academic achievement. We thank you for your support in ensuring that your child has excellent attendance.

Best form attendance this week:

- 7 Assisi 99.07%
- 8 Assisi 98.21%
- 9 Romero 100%
- 10 Romero 97.41%
- 11 Romero 94.29%

A huge well done to 9 Romero who for their first week back hit 100% attendance!

<u>Achievement</u>

ASAPs (All Saints Achievement Points) are recorded on Arbor and communicated with parents. Moving forwards, parents will receive all behaviour updates via Arbor and be able to track how many points their child is acquiring during the school day. Pupils who embody the school values will be rewarded with ASAPs and celebrated each week.

Final message

Thank you to all parents in our community for your continued support. I hope you have a wonderful weekend.

Best wishes,

Ms Gilligan